
  
 

 
 
 
 
September 9, 2009 
 
 
 
Valarie Williams 
Associate Curricular Dean, Arts & Humanities    
114 University Hall 
230 N. Oval Mall 
Columbus Ohio  43210 
 
Dean Williams: 
 
Recently the Undergraduate Studies Committee revisited the Women’s Studies major concentration area 
requirement. Previously students could only apply designated Women’s Studies courses to the 15-credit 
hour concentration area. The proposed change would allow students to apply the approved-related 
courses to the 15-credit hour concentration area.  
 
Currently, students may only apply a maximum of 10-credit hours of non-Women’s Studies approved-
related courses to their major. The proposed change would not alter this maximum course limit.  
  
Please consider approving this change to allow our students a wider variety of coursework and increased 
flexibility with fulfilling their major requirements. If further information is needed, please do not hesitate 
to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jill Bystydzienski 
Chair 
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